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Attendance Yearly Winner 
 

 
Attendance: Challenger Class : 94.94% 
Home Reading: Columbia Class : 50%  

House Yearly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown : 47 points   
Overall House Winner: Snowdown : 27 points 
 

 
 

Stars of the Year 
 

Discovery 
Oliver - for showing our school values, being a good 
sport and always giving his best for every activity. 
Isabella - for her hard work, perseverance and amazing 
success over this school year. 
 

Voyager 
Cora consistently brightens up our classroom by 
coming in every day with a beaming smile and a 
positive attitude. Cora has consistently demonstrated 
all of our core values this year, well done! 
Isabelle has truly shone this year, developing so much 
confidence.  She has been such a kind and helpful 
classmate, always ready to lend a hand and has shown 
so much growth and positivity, well done! 
 

Challenger 
Amelia – for working extremely hard throughout the 
year on her phonics which is evident through her now 
confident reading, well done! 
Liberty-Rose – for her growing confidence enabling her 
to contribute more in class with group discussions, 
well done! 
 

Columbia 

Amelia - for a great final year in Columbia class for 
all of her amazing work and effort.  
Stanley - for a great year in Columbia class, growing 
in confidence and working hard.  
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Year 6 Boonies – 22nd July 
Last Day of Term – school picnic – 23rd July 

It has been a busy month with sporting events for the 
children, below is a summary of how well the children 
did.  We are aiming to continue with these sporting 
events for the next school year, so watch this space! 
 
Year 5/6 Football Tournament 
 

Earlier in the term, a group of Year 5 and 6 pupils went 
to Sheperdswell to take part in a football tournament. 
The team faced three other schools: Sheperdswell, 
Barham, and Eastry. They won all three games, scoring 
an extra-time winner in the final against Sheperdswell to 
win the trophy for the second year in a row! 
 

Netball Competition 
 

At the Duke of York's School, our netball team competed 
against 12 other schools. They managed to finish at the 
top of the group during the group stages, thanks to a 
penalty shootout competition. Unfortunately, they lost 
in the quarter-finals to Temple Ewell. 
 

Year 3/4 Football Game 
 

On 8th July, a group of Year 3 and 4 pupils played a 
fixture against Sheperdswell Primary. With many pupils 
taking part in their first competitive game for the school, 
they performed brilliantly, winning the game 1-0 with a 
goal from Tommy. 
 

Track Athletics 
 

Following Sports Day, a group of athletes went to Duke 
of York's School. As a school, we managed to qualify for 
the finals in the 100m, 200m, and the girls' relay. Ellora 
achieved a top-eight finish in two races, despite being a 
Year 4 student racing against older children. Well done 
to all involved! 
 

Year 1 and 2 Rapid Fire Cricket 
 

This Thursday, a group of Year 1 and 2 pupils went to 
Duke of York's to take part in a Rapid Fire cricket 
competition. The team won two games and lost three. 
The lady of the match was Posy. Well done! 
 

PC School Visit 

On Monday, we are being visited by PC Ruddock who 

covers all schools in the local area.  He will be speaking 

with all children (Y1 - Y6) about how to stay safe during 

the summer break. 


